
December 1, 2008

Julie Orchard, Commission Administrator
Public Service Commission
Heber M. Wells Building
160 East 300 South
Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Re: Docket No. 08-2498-01–Canaan Springs Water Company’s Tariff 

Ms. Orchard:

Enclosed please find one original and two copies of Canaan Springs Water Company’s Tariff
filed in response to the Commission’s Report and Order dated November 20, 2008. I’ve also
enclosed an electronic version of the filing in WordPerfect format. Please contact me if
additional information is required.

Sincerely,

Kendrick J. Hafen

enclosures

c: Canaan Springs Water Company
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